               

Palestinian National Authority

Ministry of Culture

January 21, 2001

Dear Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh;

Chairman of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants,

Warm Greetings;

We thank you and forward our sincerest gratitude for your generous donation towards the qualification of Palestinian certified accountants to obtain the ACPA certificate, per your letter to His Excellency The President on December 20, 2000. 

We greatly value you granting the opportunity to numerous fellow accountants, and nominate the following persons to participate in this training session:

1-     Hisham Matar –An accountant at the ministry, Gaza

2-     Rami Kamal Abdel-Al – An accountant at the ministry, Gaza

3-     Salman Mohammed Fares Abdel-Ghani - An accountant at the ministry, Ramallah

4-     Mouayad Nawaf Mohammed Shank - An accountant at the ministry, Ramallah

Thank you for your kind cooperation 

Respectfully Yours,

Yasser Abedrabo

Minister of Culture

